2016 Turkey and Goose Update

From: SNAKE RIVER FARM <Tom@snakeriverfarmmn.com>
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2016 9:04 PM

To: SNAKE RIVER FARM

Subject: Turkey and Goose Update

Dear Customer

Please read this message.

| am sending this only to those who have ordered turkeys and geese.

All the turkeys and geese will be ready for drop off or pick up on Wednesday afternoon. November 9*.
| took the last 31 turkeys and all 18 geese in for processing Sunday evening.

They are now being frozen and | will get them from the processor near Brainerd on Wednesday
morning.

In order to keep them from growing too large | took the largest in for processing in September and again
in October.

Some of you have already picked up turkeys. Thank you.

Of this last group of 31, 13 are the smaller Red Bourbons, 18 are Broad Breasted turkeys.

In general, the Bourbons might weigh from 6 to 12 pounds.

The Broad Breasted are mostly 18 to 24 pounds with some smaller hens weighing 12 to 17 pounds.

| have asked for, but have not yet received the actual packaged weights.

The geese should be pretty tightly grouped for weight but frankly, | do not have a good guess as to what
that will be.

Probably 7 to 12 pounds.

Please help me by preparing either to pick up your bird or meet me on Wednesday for drop off.
| will be in Albertville before 3

Maple Grove between 3:30 and 4

Andover at 5.

If Wednesday does not work for you, | will do the same route Friday.

The problem is freezer space.

| will also need to get an email response from each of you or | will not have your bird with me.
Please take the time to tell me whether you can meet me or if you intend to get your bird(s) directly
from QM.

Also, tell me again which type, Bourbon or Broad breasted, you wish

Also tell me the ideal weight you wish for your turkey.

| will do the best I can.

There should be more than enough turkeys for all. You ordered 43 and we processed a total of 50.
You ordered 17 geese and we processed 18.

Thank you.

Tom.

p.s. As always, email if you have questions.
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